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Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
I am delighted and honoured to have been appointed as the new interim headteacher for Victory 
Park Academy.   
 
From my experience of being a deputy headteacher for 4 years at Victory Park Academy, I know 
that a successful and happy school depends on all of us working together. 
 
I am committed to uphold the rights of young people. I believe that schools should promote the 
dignity, respect of all that work and learn within the educational environment. As a leader within 
that community, I will always to present myself as a role model providing positive support, 
encouragement and appropriate challenges to support pupils’ development into independent, 
positive contributors to our communities. 
 
As parents and carers, you make an important contribution to your children’s achievements, I’m 
excited to build on the relationship between you and the school for everyone’s benefit. 
 
I will be holding a number of events over this term, including coffee mornings/drop-in 
sessions/meet and greets and I look forward to meeting many of you there. These meetings will 
take place at a number of different times in the day and week in the hope that as many families as 
possible will have the opportunity to attend.  
 
We will be in touch with the details shortly.  
 
You are also welcome to contact me at 01702 904644. 
. 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mr E Muca (Landi)  
Interim Head of Academy 


